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 MATERIALS MARKETPLACE AND JOB CORPS SUCCESS:  
 NEW WEBSITES FOR OUTREACH SUPPORT 

Below is information on two websites to support outreach and admissions staff in their recruiting efforts.

SAME MATERIALS, NEW WEBSITE
The Materials Marketplace website continues to be the 
hub for all nationally approved marketing materials. This 
site is being redesigned to improve your user experience 
and better support how you can identify the most effective 
recruitment resources for prospects and target audiences, 
as well as support materials on center for current students. 

COMING SOON:  
CELEBRATING THE SUCCESSES OF JOB CORPS
Job Corps Success will be the new one-stop shop for all 
things success stories and staff resources to promote the 
great news coming out of Job Corps every day. This site will 
be accessible to all Job Corps staff and will house all the 
terrific graduate success stories, employer testimonials and 
stakeholder partnerships from campuses across the country.   

SIGN UP FOR STAFF TRAINING
Staff trainings are being offered so that you can learn how to navigate each website and understand  
how to integrate these websites into your ongoing recruitment approach. 

REGISTER

Tuesday, Oct. 25, at 9:30 a.m. CDT Additional training dates  
to be announced for November.

https://jobcorps.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?service=7&nomenu=true&main_url=%2Ftc3300%2Ftrainingcenter%2FLoading.do%3Fsiteurl%3Djobcorps%26UID%3D-99999999%26RT%3DMiM3%26siteurl%3Djobcorps%26apiname%3Dj.php%26MTID%3Dt64e38de6fbc81e973ab76515791ebd57%26FM%3D1%26rnd%3D2079141391%26servicename%3DTC%26ED%3D1609110257%26needFilter%3Dfalse&siteurl=jobcorps

